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To: Mayor Miller and City Council 
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Date: November, 2024 

Department: Water and Wastewater 

 

Water and Wastewater: 
More rain than we have seen recently, which increases flow to the WWTP, will cause 
us to make changes to operations. Thanks to an experienced operations team, we will 
keep the WWTP working smoothly. We are aiming at getting the New Control Panel 
and New Pumps at the Evergreen Lift Station operational Tuesday November 5th. 
Next year we would like to replace the control panel at the Simpson Lift station since 
the pumps have been replaced.  Also, the pumps at the Cedar heights Lift station are 
slowly wearing out. They need to be replaced along with the control panel. The 
pumps at Cedar Heights cannot be repaired in a cost-efficient manner.  
The Water Treatment plant has now been operational for 11 years. With the VFD’s in 
place and operational we were able to trim the flows during the summer with less 
wear and tear on the pumps and motors than in previous years. 
  
 
 
Kevin Trewhella 
 

 
 

 


